MIDCOAST COMMUNITY COUNCIL

P.O. Box 64
Moss Beach, Ca. 94038

July 24, 1992

Mr. John W. Penneeaker
Caltrans

P.O. Box 7310

3333 California Street

San Francisco, Ca. 94120-7310

Dear Mr. Penneeaker:

I am writing to thank you for the courtesy you extended on July 17, 1992, when you phoned
to extent an apology on behalf of Caltrans, for missing the field trip that was planned
specifically for the proposed by-pass on Devil’s Slide.

I sincerely appreciate this, and the time you spend discussing this issue with me. Also
passing along the names of the people with Caltrans that are directly involved on our local
level.

As I mentioned the Midcoast Community Council is most interested in learning all that
we can about this and the different options and variables involved. So that we are able to
keep our communities informed and respond to our constituents.

Again thank you, and we do look forward to a time in the near future when Caltrans will
speak on the subject to all of the members of the Midcoast Community Council and to the
time that another field trip will be scheduled.

Sincerely,

Sally R. Campbell
Co-Chair

cc:Mr.Preston Kelley
Senator Quentin L. Kopp
Beverly Orton % Ted Lempert
Judy Blume % Jackie Speir
Karen Chapman % Anna G. Eshoo
All Midcoast Community Council Members



